HB 2260 —-- DEPARTMENT OF CONSERVATION PERMITS
SPONSOR: Jones

This bill allows any United States citizen, who is not a Missouri
resident but is employed at least 40 hours per week in Missouri and
pays Missouri income taxes, to be issued a resident hunting,
fishing, or trapping permit or license if all other department
regulations are met. The nonresident will pay the same fees as a
resident applicant for the permit or license.



